
NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

DRAFT FY2024 DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE BUDGET

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2022
6:30 PM
ST. ALBANS CITY HALL
ST. ALBANS, VT


     The Northwest Vermont Solid Waste Management District Board of Supervisors will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, December 7, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the St. Albans City Hall to obtain public comment on the draft FY2024 District Administrative budget.

     Copies of the draft budget can be obtained at the District Office, Tel: 524-5986, and are available at Town Clerk’s offices of member municipalities.


